
  
 
Operation Fuel Receives Donations for Homeless 
Intervention and Prevention Program (HIPP) 
 
Operation Fuel recently received donations for its Homeless Intervention and Prevention 
Program (HIPP) from three Foundations.  HIPP provides utility assistance grants to 
prevent the loss of housing as a result of a high utility arrearage. 
 
The Farmington Bank Community Foundation, based in Farmington, has donated $5,000. 
 
The Laura J. Niles Foundation, which is based in Greenwich, has donated $5,000. 
 
The People’s United Community Foundation, which is based in Bridgeport, has donated 
$4,500. 
 
Operation Fuel provides year-round emergency energy assistance throughout Connecticut 
to lower-income working families and individuals, the elderly, and disabled individuals 
who are in a financial crisis.  Anyone who needs energy assistance should call 211 or 
visit www.operationfuel.org.  For more information on Operation Fuel, or to make a 
donation, go to www.operationfuel.org.  
 
 

http://www.operationfuel.org/

